
Water Quality Laboratory 
Northern Kentucky Water District 700 Alexandria Pike Fort Thomas, KY 41075 

859-441-0482 
 

 
 
 
 

       August 10, 2021 

 Boil Water Advisory 
 
A telecommunications contractor working in the road right-of-way near the 
Northern Kentucky Water District’s water treatment plant struck a water main 
that resulted in low pressure in the area.  As a result, a BOIL WATER 
ADVISORY is hereby issued following the following customers:  
 
Residents along Alexandria Pike from 700 Alexandria Pike in Ft. Thomas 
KY to 2301 Alexandria Pike in Highland Heights, KY; and 
  
Residents on the following streets in Ft. Thomas, KY: Highland Country 
Club Dr., Pinnacle Dr., Woodfill Ave, Sheridan Ave, Grant St., Grant Ave, 
Sherman Ave, Fairview Place, Grant Ave, Bonnie Lane, Concord Ave, 
Pleasant Ave, Hawthorne Ave, Crowell Ave, Eustace Ave, Pleasant Ave, 
Riverview Ave, Von Zuben Court, Arlington Place, Hawthorne Ave, Hill 
Street, Holly Woods Drive, Lamphill Drive, Noonan Ct., Livingston Lane, 3 
Mile Rd.  
 
Residents on the following streets in Highland Heights, KY: Veterans Dr., 
Maple Ave, Main Ave, Frank Drive, Taylor Ave, Rose Ave, Dietrich Dr, 
Renshaw Rd., Singleton Rd., Louisville Rd., Forest Ave., Lincoln Rd., Davis 
Rd., Baker Rd., N. Miller Ave, Steelman Ave, Linet Ave, Linet Dr., Winkler 
Dr., Dale Rd., High St., Blair Ave., Crestwood Ave., Highland Trace, Bramble 
Ave, Clark Street, Hale Ave, Thompson Rd., Wilson Rd., Wilson Ave., 
Blange Rd.   This notice is effective immediately.   

 
This advisory is being issued as a precautionary measure due to a loss of 
water pressure in the distribution system caused from a main break.  
Although no contamination has been confirmed, low water pressure may 
increase the possibility of potentially harmful contaminants getting into the 
water system. 

 
Until further notice, it is recommended that your drinking water be boiled 
for at least three (3) minutes at a rolling boil.  Allow water to cool before 
consuming. 

 
You will be notified when this boil water advisory will be lifted.  
 
If you have any questions, please call Customer Service  
at 859-578-9898.  After hours please call 513-244-9016.   


